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Robert Brown

West Elgin
Rodney, ON, N0L 2C0 

Attention: Robert Brown

Re: ZBLA (D-14 2-2023) and Draft Plan of Subdivision (D-16 1-2023), Queens Line
& Harper St., County of Elgin; Your File No. D-16 1-2023,D-14 2-2023

To Whom this May Concern,

We have reviewed the circulation regarding the above noted application. The following
paragraphs are to be included as a condition of approval:

“The Owner acknowledges and agrees to convey any easement(s) as deemed necessary by
Bell Canada to service this new development. The Owner further agrees and acknowledges
to convey such easements at no cost to Bell Canada.

The Owner agrees that should any conflict arise with existing Bell Canada facilities where a
current and valid easement exists within the subject area, the Owner shall be responsible for
the relocation of any such facilities or easements at their own cost.”

Upon receipt of this comment letter, the Owner is to provide Bell Canada with servicing
plans/CUP at their earliest convenience to planninganddevelopment@bell.ca to confirm the
provision of communication/telecommunication infrastructure needed to service the
development.

It shall be noted that it is the responsibility of the Owner to provide entrance/service duct(s)
from Bell Canada’s existing network infrastructure to service this development. In the event
that no such network infrastructure exists, in accordance with the Bell Canada Act, the Owner
may be required to pay for the extension of such network infrastructure.

If the Owner elects not to pay for the above noted connection, Bell Canada may decide not to
provide service to this development.

To ensure that we are able to continue to actively participate in the planning process and
provide detailed provisioning comments, we note that we would be pleased to receive
circulations on all applications received by the Municipality and/or recirculations.

We note that WSP operates Bell Canada’s development tracking system, which includes the
intake and processing of municipal circulations. However, all responses to circulations and
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requests for information, such as requests for clearance, will come directly from Bell
Canada, and not from WSP. WSP is not responsible for the provision of comments or other
responses.

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

Juan Corvalan
Senior Manager - Municipal Liaison
Email: planninganddevelopment@bell.ca

NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary
or otherwise subject to restricted disclosure under applicable law. This message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any
unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, copying, alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on, this message is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are not an authorized or intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-mail system and destroy any printed copies. You
are receiving this communication because you are listed as a current WSP contact. Should you have any questions regarding WSP's
electronic communications policy, please consult our Anti-Spam Commitment at www.wsp.com/casl. For any concern or if you believe
you should not be receiving this message, please forward this message to caslcompliance@wsp.com so that we can promptly address
your request. Note that not all messages sent by WSP qualify as commercial electronic messages. 

AVIS : Ce message, incluant tout fichier l'accompagnant (« le message »), peut contenir des renseignements ou de l'information
privilégiés, confidentiels, propriétaires ou à divulgation restreinte en vertu de la loi. Ce message est destiné à l'usage exclusif du/des
destinataire(s) voulu(s). Toute utilisation non permise, divulgation, lecture, reproduction, modification, diffusion ou distribution est
interdite. Si vous avez reçu ce message par erreur, ou que vous n'êtes pas un destinataire autorisé ou voulu, veuillez en aviser
l'expéditeur immédiatement et détruire le message et toute copie électronique ou imprimée. Vous recevez cette communication car vous
faites partie des contacts de WSP. Si vous avez des questions concernant la politique de communications électroniques de WSP,
veuillez consulter notre Engagement anti-pourriel au www.wsp.com/lcap. Pour toute question ou si vous croyez que vous ne devriez pas
recevoir ce message, prière de le transférer au conformitelcap@wsp.com afin que nous puissions rapidement traiter votre demande.
Notez que ce ne sont pas tous les messages transmis par WSP qui constituent des messages electroniques commerciaux. 
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